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how. This time, the wind blows Red into the home of the Grooves, a quirky couple
who run a petting zoo, complete with a dancing donkey and a giant tortoise. With
their own curious gifts, Celine and Jackson Groove seem to fit like a puzzle piece
into Red’s heart. But just when Red starts to settle into her new life, a fresh
storm rolls in, one she knows all too well: her mother. For so long, Red has
longed to have her mom back in her life, and she’s quickly swept up in the vortex
of her mother’s chaos. Now Red must discover the possible in the impossible if she
wants to overcome her own tornadoes and find the family she needs.
The Star Thief Lindsey Becker 2017-04-11 The constellations come to life in this
imaginative fantasy adventure debut. Honorine's life as a maid at the Vidalia
mansion is rather dull, dusting treasures from faraway places and daydreaming in
front of maps of the world. But everything changes when she catches two brutish
sailors ransacking Lord Vidalia's study, and then follows a mysterious girl with
wings out into the night.... Suddenly, Honorine is whisked into the middle of a
battle between the crew of a spectacular steamship and a band of mythical
constellations. The stars in the sky have come to life to defend themselves
against those who want to harness their powers. Much to her surprise, Honorine is
the crux of it all, the center of an epic clash between magic and science, the old
ways and the new. But can this spirited young girl bring both sides of a largerthan-life fight together before they unleash an evil power even older than the
stars?
Truth of the Divine Lindsay Ellis 2021-10-19 Truth of the Divine is the latest
alternate-history first-contact novel in the Noumena series from the instant New
York Times, Wall Street Journal and Los Angeles Times bestselling author Lindsay
Ellis. The human race is at a crossroads; we know that we are not alone, but
details about the alien presence on Earth are still being withheld from the
public. As the political climate grows more unstable, the world is forced to
consider the ramifications of granting human rights to nonhuman persons. How do
you define “person” in the first place? Cora Sabino not only serves as the fulltime communication intermediary between the alien entity Ampersand and his
government chaperones but also shares a mysterious bond with him that is both
painful and intimate in ways neither of them could have anticipated. Despite this,
Ampersand is still keen on keeping secrets, even from Cora, which backfires on
them both when investigative journalist Kaveh Mazandarani, a close colleague of
Cora’s unscrupulous estranged father, witnesses far more of Ampersand’s
machinations than anyone was meant to see. Since Cora has no choice but to trust
Kaveh, the two must work together to prove to a fearful world that intelligent,
conscious beings should be considered persons, no matter how horrifying, powerful,
or malicious they may seem. Making this case is hard enough when the public
doesn’t know what it’s dealing with—and it will only become harder when a

The Murder Complex Lindsay Cummings 2014-06-10 An action-packed, blood-soaked,
futuristic debut thriller—set in a world where the murder rate is higher than the
birthrate—by Lindsay Cummings, co-author (with Sasha Alsberg) of the New York
Times #1 Bestseller Zenith. "Legend meets La Femme Nikita in this dark and
dangerous bloody thriller. The nonstop action of The Murder Complex kept us
guessing at every twist and turn. It's a must for fans of action-packed dystopians
like The Hunger Games and Divergent."—Justine Magazine Meadow Woodson, a fifteenyear-old girl who has been trained by her father to fight, to kill, and to survive
in any situation, lives with her family on a houseboat in Florida. The state is
controlled by The Murder Complex, an organization that tracks the population with
precision. The plot starts to thicken when Meadow meets Zephyr James, who
is—although he doesn't know it—one of the MC's programmed assassins. Is their
meeting a coincidence? Destiny? Or part of a terrifying strategy? And will Zephyr
keep Meadow from discovering the haunting truth about her family? Action-packed,
blood-soaked, and chilling, this is a dark and compelling debut novel by Lindsay
Cummings.
Wind River Rancher Lindsay McKenna 2016-12-29 A Marine veteran finds a chance for
redemption and romance in this novel from the New York Times–bestselling author of
Wind River Undercover. Not so long ago, Reese Lockhart was commanding a company of
Marines. Now his life is spiraling out of control. The Bar C ranch outside Jackson
Hole, Wyoming may be his last chance to save himself . . . Shaylene Crawford, an
Afghanistan veteran herself, knows all too well the demons of PTSD—that’s why
she’s determined to turn her family’s cattle ranch into a place where wounded
warriors can work, find a home, and rebuild their souls. Her embittered father
nearly drank and gambled the place away, but with help from a small crew of
vets—including the newest arrival, the quietly compelling Reese Lockhart—she
intends to hold on to her dream. And when someone tries to destroy that dream,
Reese will do whatever it takes to defend her . . . Second in the series! Praise
for Wind River Rancher “Powerful…will lure readers in from the very first
page.”—Publishers Weekly
All the Impossible Things Lindsay Lackey 2019-09-03 A bit of magic, a sprinkling
of adventure, and a whole lot of heart collide in All the Impossible Things,
Lindsay Lackey's extraordinary middle-grade novel about a young girl navigating
the foster care system in search of where she belongs. "Wise and wondrous, this is
truly a novel to cherish.” —Katherine Applegate, New York Times–bestselling author
of Wishtree An Indies Introduce Selection Red’s inexplicable power over the wind
comes from her mother. Whenever Ruby “Red” Byrd is scared or angry, the wind picks
up. And being placed in foster care, moving from family to family, tends to keep
her skies stormy. Red knows she has to learn to control it, but can’t figure out
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mysterious flash illuminates the sky, marking the arrival of an agent of chaos
that will light an already-unstable world on fire. With a voice completely her own
and more than a million YouTube subscribers, Lindsay Ellis deepens her realistic
exploration of the reality of a planet faced with the presence of extraterrestrial
intelligence, probing the essential questions of humanity and decency, and the
boundaries of the human mind. While asking the question of what constitutes a
“person,” Ellis also examines what makes a monster.
The Secret of Hanging Rock Joan Lindsay 2021-10-01 Joan Lindsay's classic novel
Picnic at Hanging Rock is a subtle blend of mysterious and sinister events set in
a period of Australian social life drawn with loving nostalgia. The final chapter
of the novel was removed at the request of her publishers, creating a mystery to
which thousands have begged to know the solution. The missing chapter reveals what
did happen to the schoolgirls who vanished from the Rock after a St Valentine's
Day picnic in 1900, and holds commentaries by John Taylor, Yvonne Rousseau and
Mudrooroo.
Silver Creek Bodyguard Lindsay McKenna 2022-03-29 New York Times bestselling
author Lindsay McKenna returns to Silver Creek, Wyoming, where a veteran SEALwho
is now one of a security team’s finest, is assigned to guard a beautiful woman
haunted by her family’s dangerous past. . . . With a fresh start in the heart of
big sky country, Sara Romano is thrilled to bring her herbal remedies to the
lovely people of Silver Creek, Wyoming. But when her dark past follows her, and
Sara is nearly killed, she knows she is in imminent danger. Reluctantly accepting
the bodyguard her mother hires, Sara opens her home to Wes Paxton. Trained to
protect, the ruggedly handsome stranger soothes her fears, making Sara feel cared
for in a way she has not felt in a long time. If only she had the courage to tell
him her family’s secrets. . . . A former orphan who found family in the military,
Wes can’t ignore the feeling that Sara is holding back. The more time he spends
with her, the more he understands how afraid she is—which only sends his wellhoned protective instincts into overdrive. So when danger finally closes in, Wes
is an army of one, ready to do anything to protect the woman he’s falling hard for
. . . “Lovers of action-packed romantic suspense will delight in this intense
tale.” —Publishers Weekly on Wind River Undercover
Nemesis and the Swan Lindsay K. Bandy 2020-10-27 From her prison cell in
revolutionary Paris, nineteen-year-old aristocrat Hélène d’Aubign recalls the
events that led her to choose between following in her parents’ unforgivable
footsteps or abandoning the man she loves. Despite her world of privilege, Hélène
is inspired early on by the radical ideas of her progressive governess. Though her
family tries to intervene, the seeds of revolution have already been planted in
Hélène’s heart, as are the seeds of love from an unlikely friendship with a young
jeweler’s apprentice. Hélène’s determination to find true love is as revolutionary
as her attempt to unravel the truth behind a concealed murder that tore her family
apart. As violence erupts in Paris, Hélène is forced into hiding with her
estranged family, where the tangled secrets of their past become entwined with her
own. When she finally returns to the blood-stained streets of Paris, she finds
everything—and everyone—very much changed. In a city where alliances shift
overnight, no one knows whom to trust. Faced with looming war, the mystery of her
family’s past, and the man she loves near death, Hélène will soon find out if
doing one wrong thing will make everything right, or if it will simply push her
closer to the guillotine.
Silver Creek Fire Lindsay McKenna 2020 Stirring...rich with emotion and
intensified by suspense. Readers will be excited to see where McKenna takes the
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series next. --Publishers Weekly STARRED REVIEW New York Times bestselling author,
US Navy Veteran, and genre pioneer Lindsay McKenna combines pulse-pounding
suspense with the romance of a contemporary Western for the first installment in
her highly emotional, engrossingly swoon-worthy Silver Creek series. Love's flame
burns bright... Leanna Ryan's hometown in coastal Oregon has been her refuge ever
since a traumatic event during her teens. But over time, even the safest harbor
can start to feel more like a prison. That's why Lea, a master carpenter and wood
sculptor, is moving to Wyoming, a place whose rugged beauty has long captured her
imagination. The scenery around Silver Creek is as stunning as she hoped, and her
new employer, Logan Anderson, is generous and fair, though his eyes reveal a
sadness she recognizes all too well. Logan immediately knows he can trust Lea with
his Wild Goose Ranch remodeling project. Her skill, her dedication--they're as
appealing to him as her unaffected beauty. But he has other reasons for unease.
There have been disturbing events around the ranch. Then Lea's car is rammed in a
hit and run. Logan has already lost so much; now he fears he's jeopardizing not
only his property, but Lea too. His dream is to convince Lea to make Silver Creek
her home--but first, he'll have to keep her safe...
Sense and Sensibility Emma Thompson 2007-07-10 Bringing Jane Austen’s Sense and
Sensibility to the screen was a labor of love for writer/actress Emma Thompson.
Featuring the complete award-winning script, Sense and Sensibility: The Screenplay
& Diaries also showcases Thompson’s unreserved, often hilarious diaries that
capture the unique experience of making this film. Her rare and personal
perspective makes this an irresistible book for students of film and Austen
devotees, as well as for everyone who loved this extraordinary movie. This
Newmarket Shooting Script® Book includes: The complete screenplay Emma Thompson’s
diaries written during the film’s production Introduction by producer Lindsay
Doran More than 50 photos, including stills, cast photos, and behind-the-scenes
shots Full cast and crew credits
The Story Peddler Lindsay A. Franklin 2018-05 Selling stories is a deadly business
Tanwen doesn't just tell stories--she weaves them into crystallized sculptures
that sell for more than a few bits. But the only way to escape the control of her
cruel mentor and claw her way from poverty is to set her sights on something
grander: becoming Royal Storyteller to the king. During her final story peddling
tour, a tale of treason spills from her hands, threatening the king himself.
Tanwen goes from peddler to prey as the king's guard hunts her down...and they're
not known for their mercy. As Tanwen flees for her life, she unearths long-buried
secrets and discovers she's not the only outlaw in the empire. There's a rebel
group of weavers...and they're after her too.
I Hope It's a Puppy! Lindsay Achtman 2021-09-15 "I Hope It's A Puppy!" is the only
award winning baby book that is written entirely from the perspective of a young
child! Ignite your imagination as you laugh along trying to figure out what is
hiding inside of Mommy's tummy. The dedication page in the front of this book
makes it a wonderful keepsake and the perfect gift for baby showers, newborn
presents, and ANY CHILD who LOVES rhyming books with adorable animals! Begin your
adventure today and build the special bond that will last a lifetime.
Marrying My Cowboy Diana Palmer 2019-03-26 Take a walk down the aisle—western
style—with these tales of unbridled love, from a trio of New York Times
bestselling authors who know the way to a cowboy’s heart … The Rancher’s Wedding*
Diana Palmer When a rugged Colorado rancher who’s in the red meets up with a
screenwriter-turned-waitress dogged by scandal, they put their talents—and their
hearts—together. But will front page news put a damper on the sparks flying
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between them? “No one beats this author for sensual anticipation.” —Rave Reviews
Wind River Wedding * Lindsay McKenna A sprawling family ranch in Wyoming, or a
swanky Hamptons hideaway? A young couple’s future in-laws try to stake their claim
on where the newlyweds will live. But these lovebirds won’t be corralled … “Moving
and real … impossible to put down.” —Publisher’s Weekly, STARRED REVIEW on Wind
River Rancher The Cowboy Lassoes a Bride * Kate Pearce Between a hen night that
goes terribly wrong and a missing wedding dress, a bride-to-be wonders if her plan
to marry her longtime bad boy cowboy beau is doomed—and he wonders if his fiancée
is avoiding the altar. Will love prevail? … “Captures the spirit of the West.”
—Booklist on The Maverick Cowboy
Polar Bear Island Lindsay Bonilla 2018-10-02 "Welcome to Polar Bear Island. NO
OTHERS ALLOWED!" So says Parker, the mayor, eager to keep the island just the way
it is. But Kirby, a newly arrived penguin, is shaking things up--much to Parker's
dismay. The other polar bears love Kirby and beg Parker to let Kirby (and her
family) move in. Will Parker agree . . . and make the island fun for EVERYONE?
With its gentle message of inclusivity, this energetic story will delight
children.
Miss Me with That Rachel Lindsay 2022-01-25 A candid, witty, and inspiring
collection of essays from The Bachelor’s first Black Bachelorette, exploring
everything from relationships and love to politics and race “The Bachelor gave me
an opportunity, but I created my own happy ending.” ONE OF THE MOST ANTICIPATED
BOOKS OF 2022—Essence, She Reads Rachel Lindsay rose to prominence as The
Bachelor’s first Black Bachelorette and has since become one of the franchise’s
most well-known figures—and outspoken critics. But there has always been more to
Lindsay than meets the eye, and in this book, she finally tells her own story, in
her own words. In wide-ranging essays, Lindsay opens up about her experience on
ABC’s hit show and reveals everything about her life off-camera, from a childhood
growing up in Dallas, Texas, as the daughter of a U.S. District Judge, to her
disastrous dating life prior to appearing on The Bachelor, to her career in law,
and the decision to become a reality-TV contestant. She also brings a sharp wit
and keen intellect to weigh in on issues such as the lack of diversity in reality
television and the importance of political engagement, protest, and the Black
Lives Matter movement. Told in the down-to-earth, no-nonsense voice she’s become
known for, Lindsay’s book of essays provides an intimate look at the life of one
of reality TV’s most beloved stars, as well as advice and inspiration that will
make her a role model for anyone who has ever struggled to find their way in love
and life. As she says, “Contrary to popular belief, the best gift I ever received
was not a wedding ring. It was the permission I gave myself to be imperfect.” And
if you don’t believe her, you know the saying: Miss me with that.
Claiming His Runaway Bride Yvonne Lindsay 2008-08-01 He Didn't Want Her To
Remember… The accident that had taken Belinda's memory had provided Luc with the
perfect means for revenge. His beautiful bride had no recollection of fleeing her
groom on their wedding day…or the real reason behind their union. All she recalled
was the unbridled passion they still shared—and the steely-eyed mogul planned to
take full advantage of it.
Everybody Is Wrong About God James A. Lindsay 2015-12-01 A call to action to
address people's psychological and social motives for a belief in God, rather than
debate the existence of God With every argument for theism long since discredited,
the result is that atheism has become little more than the noises reasonable
people make in the presence of unjustified religious beliefs. Thus, engaging in
interminable debate with religious believers about the existence of God has become
author-lindsayn

exactly the wrong way for nonbelievers to try to deal with misguided—and often
dangerous—belief in a higher power. The key, author James Lindsay argues, is to
stop that particular conversation. He demonstrates that whenever people say they
believe in "God," they are really telling us that they have certain psychological
and social needs that they do not know how to meet. Lindsay then provides more
productive avenues of discussion and action. Once nonbelievers understand this
simple point, and drop the very label of atheist, will they be able to change the
way we all think about, talk about, and act upon the troublesome notion called
"God."
Golden Gate Park, An A to Z Adventure Marta Lindsey 2020-05-05 Picture book
written to help children 6-8 discover this icon, the third most visited city park
in the US after Central Park and Lincoln Memorial. Author has lived one block from
Golden Gate Park for more than a decade and visits nearly every day. Author is a
savvy communications and marketing professional for nonprofit organizations with a
background in environmental and urban issues. Artist is renowned illustrator and
teacher at California College of the Arts in Oakland and San Francisco. His bold,
bright illustrations start with the pencil, and finish as digital collages,
monoprints, and screen prints. In 2020, Golden Gate Park will turn 150 years old.
No children’s book exists about this unique place, despite 13 million visitors
each year. Reveals a range of fun and surprising facts about the park for tourists
and locals alike. Layered text makes it appealing for both little ones and older
kids, plus it can be used for a scavenger hunt of the park. Includes all major
destinations within the park, all of which have gift shops and event
opportunities, including: California Academy of Sciences: 1.3 million
visitors/year; de Young Museum: 1.5 million visitors/year; The San Francisco
Botanical Gardens: 400,000+ visitors/year; The Japanese Tea Garden: 300,000+
visitors/year; The Conservatory of Flowers: 200,000+ visitors/year. Author has
contacts at the San Francisco Recreation and Parks Department, which will host
many events to celebrate Golden Gate Park’s 150th anniversary. In partnership with
The San Francisco Parks Alliance. Lexile: NC1030L. Fountas and Pinnell level: Q.
This Book Is Spineless Lindsay Leslie 2019-02-19 With suspense and humor, this
wary and unadventurous book uses the five senses to try and figure out what kind
of story might be on its pages. Does it hear spooky wails from a ghost story? Can
it see a mysterious something peeking around a corner? Is that the dizzy feeling
of zero gravity it senses? Might that be the stinky smell of animals in nature it
detects? Could it be tasting the saltiness of a story on the high seas? The reader
and book navigate the book’s contents together, becoming friends as the book
becomes braver with every page turn. This multilayered book incorporates the five
senses, multiple literary genres, and various book parts, with the relationship
between book and reader bringing everything together.
I Love You with All of My Hearts Lindsay Bonilla 2021 "Animals come in many shapes
and sizes-some have large ears, others have distinctive noses, and still others
have far too many eyes! They express emotions in different ways, too, but one
thing remains the same: love"-The Story Raider Lindsay A. Franklin 2019-07-23 Deceiving an empire is a
treacherous game. Tanwen and the Corsyth weavers race to collect the strands of an
ancient cure that might save Gryfelle. But Tanwen has a secret: Gryfelle isn't the
only one afflicted by the weaver's curse. As Queen Braith struggles to assert her
rule, a new arrival throws her tenuous claim to the Tirian throne into question.
Braith's heart is turned upside down, and she's not sure she can trust anyone-least of all herself. The puppet master behind Gareth's rise to power has designs
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on the story weavers and will stop at nothing to reclaim the throne. A plot to
incite the angry peasants of Tir takes shape, and those dearest to Tanwen will be
caught in the crossfire. As the fight for Tir consumes the realm, no one can
remain innocent.
The Secret Deep Lindsay Galvin 2020-02-04 When Aster wakes alone, stranded, on a
tropical island, she has no idea what has happened, why she is there, or where to
find her younger sister, Poppy. The answers lie in the secretive underwater world
surrounding the desert island, populated by the beautiful and the unexpected...
Aster's last memories are blurred. All she can remember is being on a boat with
her aunt and other members of the eco-village where she was sent to live after the
death of her mother. But Sam, who once met the sisters on a plane, makes links
between the mystery of their disappearance and suspicious happenings in his own
life. Though Aster can't think clearly, she feels the answers to all of her
questions may lie beneath the sea. But nothing can prepare her for the secrets and
revelations that she will uncover in her search for her sister.In a stunning dual
narrative, the truth unravels with devastating effect -- and the answer lies in
the secret underwater world surrounding the desert island. The more Aster searches
for Poppy, the more strange things she finds. There is a secret deep in the water.
A secret with the potential to change medical history.
Lone Rider Lindsay McKenna 2018-03-27 A Wyoming ranch holds the future for a
combat medic and a photographer in this romance from the New York
Times–bestselling author of Wind River Undercover. As a combat photographer in
Afghanistan, Tara Dalton saw things she won’t ever forget, as much as she would
like to. And after returning Stateside, she can’t fight her way past the PTSD
that’s haunted her ever since. Desperate to make a change, she joins her old
friend Shay at the Bar C Ranch, where a group of ex-military vets are putting
their lives back together one step at a time—including one strong, gentle bear of
a man who makes her feel safer than she has in years. Harper Sutton fell farther
than he ever imagined after his tour of duty as a medic was up, and he’s not proud
of it. But at the Bar C, he’s doing work that means something, and he’s training
to be a professional paramedic. That’s enough to concentrate on, until Tara comes
to share his place at the ranch. The shadows in her eyes are darker than simply
memories of war, and every moment he spends with her opens up parts of himself
he’d thought long dead. But as Tara’s troubled past threatens the present, it will
take trust in each other to fight for a future together… Fifth in the series!
Praise for Wind River Wrangler “Captivating sensuality.”—Publishers Weekly “A tour
de force of heart-stopping drama, gut-wrenching emotion, and the searing joy of
two wounded souls learning to love again.”—International bestselling author
Merline Lovelace
Scritch Scratch Lindsay Currie 2020-09-01 "This is a teeth-chattering, eyes
bulging, shuddering-and-shaking, chills-at-the-back-of-your-neck ghost story. I
loved it!"—R.L. Stine, author of the Goosebumps series For fans of Small Spaces
and the Goosebumps series by R.L Stine comes a chilling ghost story based on real
Chicago history about a malevolent spirit, an unlucky girl, and a haunting mystery
that will tie the two together. Claire has absolutely no interest in the
paranormal. She's a scientist, which is why she can't think of anything worse than
having to help out her dad on one of his ghost-themed Chicago bus tours. She
thinks she's made it through when she sees a boy with a sad face and dark eyes at
the back of the bus. There's something off about his presence, especially because
when she checks at the end of the tour...he's gone. Claire tries to brush it off,
she must be imagining things, letting her dad's ghost stories get the best of her.
author-lindsayn

But then the scratching starts. Voices whisper to her in the dark. The number 396
appears everywhere she turns. And the boy with the dark eyes starts following her.
Claire is being haunted. The boy from the bus wants something...and Claire needs
to find out what before it's too late. Pick up Scritch Scratch if you are looking
for: A book for middle school students, 5th grade to 9th grade A story with a
strong female protagonist that explores bravery, friendship, and family Mystery
books for kids 9-12 Chilling ghost stories and ghost books for kids (perfect for
Halloween!) Historical mysteries and Chicago history books for kids
The Late Great Planet Earth Hal Lindsey 2016-10-11 The impact of The Late Great
Planet Earth cannot be overstated. The New York Times called it the "no. 1 nonfiction bestseller of the decade." For Christians and non-Christians of the 1970s,
Hal Lindsey's blockbuster served as a wake-up call on events soon to come and
events already unfolding -- all leading up to the greatest event of all: the
return of Jesus Christ. The years since have confirmed Lindsey's insights into
what biblical prophecy says about the times we live in. Whether you're a churchgoing believer or someone who wouldn't darken the door of a Christian institution,
the Bible has much to tell you about the imminent future of this planet. In the
midst of an out-of-control generation, it reveals a grand design that's unfolding
exactly according to plan. The rebirth of Israel. The threat of war in the Middle
East. An increase in natural catastrophes. The revival of Satanism and witchcraft.
These and other signs, foreseen by prophets from Moses to Jesus, portend the
coming of an antichrist . . . of a war which will bring humanity to the brink of
destruction . . . and of incredible deliverance for a desperate, dying planet.
Courage Under Fire Lindsay McKenna 2021 Taking a job in Silver Creek, Carissa
Taylor, on the run from a vengeful killer, finally finds a place to call home
until her past catches up to her, leading her into the arms of rancher Chase
Bishop, who will stop at nothing to keep her safe.
Little Gray's Great Migration Marta Lindsey 2015-01-20 Little Gray loved his
lagoon and the humans who came to visit him there. One day, Mama announces that
they must swim north to a far-away sea. At first he is sad to leave his home, but
Little Gray soon realizes the importance of their journey. What happens along the
way and how does Little Gray help his mother? Swim along with Little Gray as he
finds the way to this special, food-filled sea.
A Voyage to Arcturus (航向大角星) David Lindsay 2011-10-15 Scottish novelist David
Lindsay (1876-1945) was born to a middle-class Calvinist family, forced by poverty
to work as an insurance clerk instead of attending university, and at the age of
forty took up the cause and worked his way to Corporal of the Royal Army Pay Corps
in World War I. After the war he moved to Cornwall with his wife and began writing
full-time, publishing his first novel, "A Voyage to Arcturus," in 1920. Although
the science fiction novel initially sold less than six hundred copies, it has come
to be known as a major "underground" novel of the 20th century, and heavily
influenced C.S. Lewis's "Out of the Silent Planet." The story is set at Tormance,
an imaginary planet orbiting Arcturus, where an adventurous Scot named Muskall has
travelled and where he encounters myriad characters and lands that reflect
Lindsay's critique of various philosophical systems.
Strength Under Fire Lindsay McKenna 2021-09-28 New York Times bestselling author
Lindsay McKenna returns to Silver Creek, Wyoming, where a Black Ops veteran finds
the strength to fight again when a dangerous terrorist group comes after his
beautiful boss . . . Bereft after the brutal loss of her parents, Dana Scott sinks
nearly every dime of her inheritance into buying Wildflower Ranch, believing that
once she restores the rustic cabin, and farms the untamed acreage, her soul will
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be whole once more. Hiring wrangler Colin Gallagher to help out just makes sense.
But as she works side by side with the handsome loner, she feels an unexpected
kinship, and a longing for connection she believed was lost to her forever . . .
Colin is only in Silver Creek long enough to make some money and move on.
Restless, spiritually broken, the former Army Ranger has nothing left to give
after his harrowing time in battle. But helping Dana make a life for herself has
him yearning for more. Until the domestic terrorists that destroyed Dana’s family
catch up with her, determined to silence her forever. It’s a threat that has Colin
calling on all his considerable training to keep safe the woman who has taken hold
of his heart . . . “The romance is . . . rich with emotion and intensified by
suspense.” —Publishers Weekly starred review on Silver Creek Fire
Christmas with My Cowboy Diana Palmer 2017-09-26 From popular and bestselling
authors comes a holiday western romance anthology that “brings three sets of
former lovers the promise of second chances” (Publishers Weekly). From the snowy,
wind-whipped prairie to the remote Australian Outback, a cowboy’s loving kiss
makes this Christmas merry and bright . . . “The Snow Man” by Diana Palmer Meadow
Dawson needs Santa to deliver a solution to her management of the Colorado ranch
she’s inherited. Cattleman Dal Blake just wants his pretty neighbor’s dog to quit
digging under his fence. This Christmas, the unexpected gift of love will surprise
them both. “Kassie’s Cowboy” by Lindsay McKenna A brutal blue norther is battering
Wyoming just in time for Christmas when solitary former Marine Travis Grant finds
his childhood sweetheart, Kassie Murphy, injured in her car just beyond the ranch
where he works. For Travis and Kassie, this snowy silent night will be one last
chance to put the painful past behind them—and treat the wounds only love can
heal. “Her Outback Husband” by Margaret Way Scott and Darcey MacArthur were the
perfect couple, devoted to their life together on the family cattle ranch. With
one blistering rumor, it ended in heartbreak—but Scott’s mother has a scheme that
will reunite them in the Outback for a holiday that will prove it’s the season for
forgiveness. “Three tales of winter second chance romance will help keep you warm
. . . Vigorous romances about determined women are a good way to start the year,
so treat yourself to a good book by your favorite authors.” —Fresh Fiction
Kassie's Cowboy Lindsay McKenna 2018-10-30 A Christmas blizzard reunites a Marine
veteran with his high school sweetheart in this romance novella from a New York
Times–bestselling author. A brutal blue norther is battering Wind River Valley in
Wyoming just in time for Christmas when retired Marine Travis Grant spies a driver
spinning out of control on black ice. It’s probably a tourist who doesn’t
understand the deadly conditions, and Travis knows he has to help. The last person
he expects to find behind the wheel is his childhood love, Kassie Murphy. She’s
injured, but alive. And now, for Travis and Kassie, this snowy silent night will
be one last chance to put the painful past behind them—and treat the wounds only
love can heal. Previously published in Christmas with My Cowboy Praise for Lindsay
McKenna’s Wind River Rancher “Moving and real . . . impossible to put
down.”—Publisher’s Weekly, Starred Review
Home to Wind River Lindsay McKenna 2018-08-20 When army nurse Lily Thompson comes
to Wind River Ranch to be a caregiver to foreman and ex-Marine Jake Murdoch's
elderly mother, she feels an immediate connection to Jake, who is tormented by his
past, and longs to help him heal.
Sofi's Bridge Christine Lindsay 2016-04-22 Seattle Debutant Sofi Andersson will do
everything in her power to protect her sister who is suffering from shock over
their father's death. Charles, the family busy-body, threatens to lock Trina in a
sanatorium—a whitewashed term for an insane asylum—so Sofi will rescue her little
author-lindsayn

sister, even if it means running away to the Cascade Mountains with only the new
gardener Neil Macpherson to protect them. But in a cabin high in the Cascades,
Sofi begins to recognize that the handsome immigrant from Ireland harbors secrets
of his own. Can she trust this man whose gentle manner brings such peace to her
traumatized sister and such tumult to her own emotions? And can Nei, the gardener
continue to hide from Sofi that he is really Dr. Neil Galloway, a man wanted for
murder by the British police? Only an act of faith and love will bridge the
distance that separates lies from truth and safety.
City of Ruin Lindsey Pogue 2022-06-14 “Gripping, gutting, and beautifully gothic.”
- Lindsey Sparks, bestselling author of the Echo Trilogy The collector is coming
to claim what he’s owed. Centuries ago, the skies turned black, and for 300 years,
Londoners survived in the dank, underground tunnels of the city. Until one day, a
stranger from a faraway land offered to save them. Though it wasn’t without cost .
. . and he has come to collect. When Selene is taken to Master Blackburn’s
infamous estate, she fears she and the orphans she’s sworn to protect will meet a
gruesome end, like so many others before them. But the beastly landowner is not
all there is to fear, and Selene soon learns nothing in Briarwood is as it seems.
Travel beyond the City of Ruin, through the secret passageways and haunted woods,
to a land shrouded in secrets in this atmospheric retelling of Jane Eyre and
Beauty and the Beast. This is the first book in the richly imagined Ruined Lands,
a collection of historical fantasy and dystopian fairy tale retellings. Ruined
Lands is a Forgotten Lands sister series. RUINED LANDS: City of Ruin Sea of Storms
(November 2022) Land of Fury (March 2023) FORGOTTEN LANDS: Dust and Shadow Borne
of Sand and Scorn (Prequel Novella) Earth and Ember Tide and Tempest Perfect for
fans of Eve Silver's Dark Gothic series. **** gothic romance, dystopian science
fiction, historical fantasy, beauty and the beast retelling, jane eyre retelling,
mashup, fairytale, fairy tale retelling, alternative history, Dark Gothic series,
Eve Silver, lindsey pogue, forgotten lands, ruined lands, post-apocalyptic
setting, strong heroine, nothing as it seems, slow-burn romance, a handmaid's
tale, slow-burn historical romance, mythology and folklore, fairy tales, happily
ever after, alpha male, rags to riches trope, captive romance, enemies to lovers,
author lindsey pogue, lindsey fairleigh, lindsey sparks
Wind River Protector Lindsay McKenna 2019-07-26 The new novel from the bestselling
author of Home to Wind River. Real love is worth every risk . . . Ex-Air Force
pilot Andy Whitcomb loves nothing more than the wide blue skies, but when a
helicopter crash fighting forest fires in California leaves her injured and
shaken, she's ready to return home to the peace of Wind River Ranch. The good news
is, there's a chance for her to fly helos for the county sheriff's department. The
bad news? The person in charge is none other than Dev Mitchell, an ex-Army Black
Hawk pilot--and the rugged, sharp-eyed man Andy has never forgotten after five
days together running from the Taliban after a nerve-wracking near-miss in
Afghanistan. Dev can't believe his eyes when Andy walks into the interview. She's
as strong and sexy as he remembers, and every bit qualified for the job, which she
clearly wants. Unfortunately, if he's going to be her boss, their relationship has
to remain strictly professional--a regret Dev fights to keep hidden as they begin
to work together. But when a chance encounter with violent drug traffickers forces
them into survival mode, both of them will fight to hold on to the connection they
can't ignore--and the chance of a future together.
Wrangler's Challenge Lindsay McKenna 2017-10-31 Two military veterans find solace,
and each other, on a horse ranch in this romance from the New York
Times–bestselling author of Wind River Undercover. For Noah Mabry, it’s easier
5/6

Downloaded from

www.hincapieracing.com

on August 14, 2022 by guest

better life. Discover the four types of difficult parents: The emotional parent
instills feelings of instability and anxiety The driven parent stays busy trying
to perfect everything and everyone The passive parent avoids dealing with anything
upsetting The rejecting parent is withdrawn, dismissive, and derogatory
Up Shit Creek Joe Lindsay 1997 Relates undeniably nasty yet hilarious anecdotes
about the "groover", a special type of toilet used by river rafters
Darkly Dreaming Dexter Jeff Lindsay 2005-06-28 Meet Dexter Morgan, a polite wolf
in sheep’s clothing. He’s handsome and charming, but something in his past has
made him abide by a different set of rules. He’s a serial killer whose one golden
rule makes him immensely likeable: he only kills bad people. • The Killer
Character That Inspired the Hit Showtime Series Dexter And his job as a blood
splatter expert for the Miami police department puts him in the perfect position
to identify his victims. But when a series of brutal murders bearing a striking
similarity to his own style start turning up, Dexter is caught between being
flattered and being frightened–of himself or some other fiend.
Say Yes Summer Lindsey Roth Culli 2021-05-11 Perfect for fans of Morgan Matson and
Netflix/Hallmark Channel rom-coms, this is the story of a girl who decides to give
in to the universe and just say yes to everything, bringing her friendship, new
experiences, and, if she lets her guard down, true love. I would say yes to this
adorable love story again and again. It is an instant dose of happy. --KASIE WEST,
author of P.S. I Like You Rachel Walls has spent most of high school saying no. No
to dances, no to parties, and most especially, no to boys. Now she's graduating at
the top of her class, and for the first time in her life, there's nothing stopping
Rachel from having a little fun--except herself. So when she stumbles on a beat-up
old self-help book, a crazy idea pops into her head: What if she just said yes to
. . . everything? And so begins Rachel's summer of yes--yes to new experiences and
big mistakes. Yes to scooping ice cream alongside Miles, the guy she's known
forever; yes to spontaneous road trips with her longtime crush, Clayton; and yes
to seeing the world in a whole new way.

sometimes to relate to the dogs and horses he trains than to other people. Ever
since his marriage became a casualty of the war in Afghanistan—torn apart by the
PTSD he brought back with him—he prefers to be on his own. At the Bar C Ranch in
Wyoming, where he works with a crew of fellow military vets, his gentle patience
helps tame even the rowdiest mustang—but he’s about to meet a woman who needs a
healing touch he’s not sure he can give. Dair Wilson, a half-Comanche ex-Marine
who lost a foot to an IED, has been hired on to assist Noah, but her deepest
wounds aren’t visible. Growing up in an abusive home, she learned not to trust
men, even ones who seem nothing but kind. After a wild horse sends her sprawling,
the attentive care she receives from the Bar C family—and especially from Noah—is
enough to convince her she’s found a place she can finally breathe easy. But one
angry, damaged man poses a threat not only to Dair and Noah, but to everyone who’s
built a new home at the Bar C… Fourth in the series! Praise for Wrangler’s
Challenge “Solid and believable…[a] moving novel about the resilience of injured
veterans and the healing power of love.”—Publishers Weekly
Adult Children of Emotionally Immature Parents Lindsay C. Gibson 2015-06-01 If you
grew up with an emotionally immature, unavailable, or selfish parent, you may have
lingering feelings of anger, loneliness, betrayal, or abandonment. You may recall
your childhood as a time when your emotional needs were not met, when your
feelings were dismissed, or when you took on adult levels of responsibility in an
effort to compensate for your parent’s behavior. These wounds can be healed, and
you can move forward in your life. In this breakthrough book, clinical
psychologist Lindsay Gibson exposes the destructive nature of parents who are
emotionally immature or unavailable. You will see how these parents create a sense
of neglect, and discover ways to heal from the pain and confusion caused by your
childhood. By freeing yourself from your parents’ emotional immaturity, you can
recover your true nature, control how you react to them, and avoid disappointment.
Finally, you’ll learn how to create positive, new relationships so you can build a
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